
Marches Local Enterprise Partnership Ltd Board Meeting – Tuesday 26 November 
2019

Item 3ii

Matters Arising - Government Correspondence Regarding NMiTE

1. In Item 4 of the minutes of the previous meeting of the Marches LEP Board held on 7
November 2019, it was requested that the item on correspondence regarding NMiTE 
Funding from Tony Bray, Area Director Cities & Local Growth Unit of 19 July 2019 
and James Walton, Section 151 Officer, Shropshire Council of 24 September 2019, 
be brought back to the Board for further discussion.

2. The correspondence from Tony Bray is at Appendix 1; and from James Walton is at 
Appendix 2.


